
Gensler Employee: My FIGUEROA Letter of Support

The City Council's PLUM committee has an opportunity to make a critical first step toward the 
City of Los Angeles' vision for a vibrant and sustainable Downtown. My FIGUEROA is an integral 
piece of the infrastructure improvements needed to maintain Downtown as a 24hour livable 
community.

I am in support of My FIGUEROA and respectfully request that the committee approve the 
project.
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